
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

School Information 
 

Sports Report from Mrs Anderson 

This week we had the first sports event of the summer term as 20 Year 4 pupils travelled to Holbeach to 

take part in the local schools’ Tri-Golf Tournament. 
 

This is always a great opportunity for our pupils to develop the skills they have learnt in PE lessons during 

the year. We entered two teams, with a mixture of boys and girls in each. Right from leaving Westfield in 

the morning the children showed great teamwork, respect, passion, resilience and determination - helping 

those who felt slightly nervous with encouragement and compassion; they were such a pleasure to take out 

of school. The teams completed 8 different stations during the event, in a round robin format, against 6 

other schools. When all the points were added together, Westfield Blue’s came 2nd overall, losing to 

Baston by 1 point! Westfield Green’s came a very close 3rd overall. A superb result and a great day had 

by all, judging by the smiling faces on the way home. Well done to you all. 
 

As the weather is now warming up, please can you make sure that your child has suitable PE shorts in 

school, there has been a rise in the number of pupils wearing very short gym shorts which are not suitable 

for school. Please send either navy knee length cycling shorts or navy football style shorts. 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Barney  Chloe  Juno 

Year 1 Charlie Elsie  Tommy 

Year 2 Beatrix Lucas  Luca   

Year 3 Ella  Colby  Vincent Kaedee-Lee     Kasper 

Year 4     ** All Year 4 children for their amazing showcase assembly – I’m sure you will agree  

their  behaviour and presentation skills were outstanding ** 

Year 5 Millie  Olivia  Chloe 

Year 6 Lucy  Myles  Kyffin 
 

Amazing Achievements 

Well done to the following: 
 

Artie Saunders has been chosen to represent Lincolnshire in Tennis U10s County Cup 
 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 21st April.   
  

Gold Trophy Mrs Pardoe’s Class and Mrs Cameron’s Class (98.89%) 

Silver Trophy  Miss Tropeano’s Class and Mrs Knight’s Class (98.28%) 
 

Attendance Ted Miss Binder’s Class (99.44%) 

Mrs Woodcock’s Class and Miss Needham’s Class (98.89%) 

29 
2.5.25 



 

School Lunches  

Our next theme day lunch is a ‘Pizza Party’ on Thursday 15th May.  The children will be able to have 

pepperoni pizza, chips & peas/sweetcorn followed by mini sugared doughnuts for dessert.  Cheese & 

tomato pizza will be the vegetarian option.  The other regular options will also be available on the day.  The 

deadline for ordering this lunch is Tuesday 6th May.  The kitchen will not be able to accommodate for any 

unordered meals. 

  

All of the weekly menus for next term are now available on the meals website, so you can order well in 

advance.  A copy of the menu and upcoming Theme Days has been sent out by Parentmail and added to the 

school website.  Tuesday 20th May is the deadline for ordering meals for the first week back after half 

term.   
 

A courtesy reminder for Year 6 parents: Please remember not to order a lunch week commencing 14th July 

if your child is going to PGL Caythorpe and also when your child is going on a secondary school transition 

day. 
 

REMINDER - VE Day – Thursday 8th May 

Next Thursday, we will be celebrating 80th Anniversary of VE day.  We would like our children (and staff) 

to get in the spirit of the celebrations and come to school dressed in their finest 1940's attire. 

Alternatively, children can come to school dressed in red, white and blue.   
 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne  

It’s almost time for our next School Disco - get Friday 16th May booked in your diaries and let the children 

start planning their outfits. Dress as you please – let’s hope the sunny weather continues and it can be 

Summer party clothes. As usual there are two discos - Years 1, 2 & 3 is from 4.30pm-5.30pm, Years 4, 5 

& 6 is from 6:00pm-7:00pm. Entry is £3 per child which includes a drink and a bag of crisps. Glowsticks 

will be available for 20p each, plus we will have some nik naks and fun goodies for 50p/£1. Extra drinks/ 

crisps are 50p. Tickets will be available to order on Parentmail to reduce cash handling and queues at the 

event. Look out for the email next week for full details and to order your tickets! 
 

Helpers are needed for these events; we’d be very grateful for anyone who can assist with refreshments, 

manning exits, selling glowsticks/goodies etc. If you can spare us some time please get in touch by email 

- friendsofwestfieldbourne@gmail.com  Let us know which disco you can help with and any children who 

will be arriving with you inc their class for the fire safety list. 
 

Please note - all children must be collected by an adult at the end of the event and no mobile phones are 

allowed. 
 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Ms Coates who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase 

as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.  

 

 

 

Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 
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EDAN Lincs Domestic Abuse Service   01522 510041  https://edanlincs.org.uk/ 

Providing support and assistance to men, women and children suffering, or fleeing from domestic abuse in 

Lincolnshire 

 

Healthy Minds Lincolnshire      https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-

more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire# 

Providing support and treatment for children, young people and their families, who are experiencing 

emotional wellbeing difficulties. 

  

Place2be  https://www.place2be.org.uk/ 

Place2Be is a children’s mental health charity working with pupils, families and staff in UK schools.  

  

MIND     https://www.mind.org.uk/    0300 123 3393 

Providing support for people living with a mental health problem or supporting someone with a mental 

health problem. 
 

Family lives    https://www.familylives.org.uk/    0808 800 2222        

Providing early intervention and crisis support to families. 
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